

Ambition, Altruism, Achievement







Incorporating: Codsall Community, High School, Bilbrook CE Middle School & Perton Middle School Executive Headteacher: Mr A Harding BA (Hone) NARQH

Dear Parents/ carers,

Once again Perton Middle School has the wonderful opportunity of taking part in the 'Young' Voices' concert on the evening of Thursday 22nd February 2024 at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham. The purpose of this letter is to confirm the number of children who would like to join the Young Voices choir. Full details will be sent out in due course.

Choir places are limited and there is a requirement that your child attend fortnightly rehearsals after school. The concert itself is a fantastic spectacle, with between 5,000 and 6,000 children in the joint choir, along with many thousand more people in the audience, including parents and families of the singers of course.

The children will be transported to and from the venue by coach. The cost per child will be £15, and this will cover the coach fare and insurance. The invoice for this will be sent via text message in October and the method of payment will be Parentpay. Parents wishing to attend must make their own transport arrangements and audience tickets will be available through the school nearer to the date.

There is a lot of hard work to get ready for the final concert, but it is well worth it to hear the fantastic sounds of singing in the Arena. If your child would like to take part in this event, please log on to pertonmiddle.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to complete the online confirmation. Places are very limited and will run on a first come, first served basis.

Please feel free to contact school for any further information or look at the Young Voices website www.youngvoices.co.uk.

Kind regards

Miss J Watton
Music Coordinator

Codsall Community High School

Elliotts Lane, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PQ Tel 01902 907560 • E-mail office@cc-hs.com www.cc-hs.com

Rilbrook CF Middle School

Bilbrook Road, Codsall, Staffordshire, WV8 1EU Tel 01902 840910 • E-mail office@bilbrook.staffs.sch.uk www.bilbrookmiddle.com



Gainsborough Drive, Perton, Staffordshire, WV6 7NR
Tel 01902 758244 • E-mail office@perton-middle.staffs.sch.uk
www.pertonmiddle.com

















